Update 6.1.20

From the Black Hills Playhouse



BHP Jr. Campers,

On May 19th, Placerville Camp made the tough decision to cancel all camps for Summer 2020. We will be issuing refunds to families who have paid as soon as possible within 30 days.

In the meantime, we're meeting as a staff and board to determine whether it may be possible to offer camp in another format. We will be in touch soon with ideas. We are truly sorry that camp cannot go forward as planned, but we hope to find a way to fill the gap during the same dates. Bottom line is that keeping our campers, their families and our staff safe is of utmost importance.

THANK YOU for your continued support and your steadfast commitment to theatre education for kids. Let's take care of ourselves and each other and keep planning for the future.

You can call our office (605-255-4910, ext 3) at any time and leave a message for us. In addition, we all have access to email at edu@ blackhillsplayhouse.com and will respond as soon as we are able.

With Gratitude,

Deb Workman, Director of Education Kevin Earlywine, Education Program Coordinator Katryna Preston, Education Production Coordinator Black Hills Playhouse

LOVE from the Black Hills Playhouse



